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Thursday 2 May 2019 

Eniko Horvath 
	 Paul.Jefferiss@uk.bp.com 
Office: +44 (0) 207 496 4000 


	Business and Human Rights 
Resource Centre 
	


Dear Mr Horvath,  
Thank you for your email of the 23rd April, addressed to Nick Allen, inviting BP to respond to Big Oil’s Real Agenda on Climate Change, recently published by Influence Map. I am grateful for the opportunity to reply and do so in my capacity as BP’s Head of Policy. 
BP’s position on climate change and the energy transition is public, clear, and consistent. We are committed to helping to solve the dual challenge of providing more energy with fewer emissions, playing our part in the transition to a low carbon future.
We share our perspective on emerging policy issues with policy organisations in which we participate, and where we believe our contributions to policy conversations are beneficial both to BP and to the wider discussion. We are members of multiple industry associations that offer opportunities to share good practices and collaborate on issues of importance to our sector. We aim for alignment between our policies and those of trade associations but understand that associations’ positions reflect a compromise of the assorted views of the membership.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr. Paul Jefferiss
Head of Policy
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